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need your attention. I will try to 
spread it out so that you can stay 
on top of all the different forms 
and paperwork! Today we are 
sending home the permission 
form for the Adventure Park 
excursion which is a much loved 
part of our end of year 
celebrations. As in previous 
years we will keep a close eye on 
the weather and we may change 
the date at short notice if we think 
that we can get a better day for 
the trip. Also today is a hot lunch 
order for next week. 
 
Coming home next week will be 
the 2020 booklist and parent 
payments paperwork. The parent 
payment policy is on the “Forms 
and Policies” page of our 
website: please contact me at 
school if you have any concerns. 
 
It won’t be long ‘till we are 
sending home the Secret Santa 
notes, and of course there are 
still permission forms to come. If 
it seems confusing to you, 
imagine how we feel! 
 
 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Arthur Lane 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

November  

Tue 26 Author Visit Bungaree PS 

December  

Fri 6 Adventure Park excursion 

Tue 10 State-wide transition day 

Thu 12 Graduation 

Mon 16 Regent Cinema excursion 

Thu 19 End of year celebration day 

Thu 19 School Council meeting 3.30pm 

Fri 20 End of Term 4: 1.30pm finish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Community 
Members, 
  
Thank you so much to all the 
very hardworking and multi-
talented parents who came out 
to school last Sunday morning. 
The working bee was a huge 
success with a really great turn-
out and loads of things got done. 
The grounds look fantastic 
thanks to your efforts, and the 
kids have not left the GaGa pit 
alone all week!  
 
This week we were very pleased 
indeed to welcome our Koorie 
support worker Darlene Rumler 
to assembly to present Alex’s 
gran Gill with a certificate of 
appreciation. Gill has been kind 
enough to donate some 
beautiful aboriginal artworks to 
the school which you can have a 
look at if you pop in to the office, 
so it was great to be able to 
recognise her for her generosity. 
Thanks Gill! 
 
On Tuesday we went to Her 
Majesty’s theatre to see Possum 
Magic. The show was really well 
done and it was difficult to 
believe that you could do so 
much with only 4 actors. The 
kids also enjoyed the 

opportunity to try out the 
adventure playground at the lake 
afterwards. 
 
This morning Mick and Talia from 
the Brown Hill Cricket Club came 
out to Warrenheip to run a clinic 
with the children. Everyone had a 
great time and we were grateful 
to Mick and his daughter for 
giving us their time today. There 
is a flyer attached to this 
newsletter with contact 
information for anyone who 
would like to play some club 
cricket. 
 
Next Tuesday we are off to 
Bungaree to hear from author 
and adventurer Tim Cope. Tim 
crossed half the world on 
horseback following in the 
footsteps (or hoof prints) of 
Genghis Khan, and now runs 
treks in Mongolia. Thanks to 
those who have already returned 
your permission forms for this 
excursion, and thanks in advance 
for getting forms back to us by 
Monday! 
 
Preparations for Christmas and 
for 2020 are well and truly under 
way here at school, and there is 
a whole bunch of stuff still to 
come home this term which will 

?  Weekly Puzzle  ? 
Is the following sentence spelled the same forwards and 

backwards? 

 

 

BUST TO HOT STUB 
 

 

Last week’s winner: too easy last week – lots of shouters have 

drowned out a winner. The answer was half way! 


